
 
 

 

 

 
   

     

  
  

 

  

                   
     

  

 

    
 

 

 

Aetna Better Health®  of New Jersey  
PO Box 818003 
Cleveland, OH 44181-8003 

Oral Health in Children 
Primary Care Providers (PCP) play a critical role in their patient’s dental health and early 
dental care will establish a lifetime of good oral habits. 

Aetna Better Health®  of  New Jersey is conducting a survey  among our Providers to  
understand how their procedures for Oral Health in Children are conducted in their office.   

Your input will  help us  enhance our services and support  the Health  Plan by improving 
utilization of annual  dental visits for  your office.   

You can use the QR code below or you can access this survey at: 
https://cvs.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dj8Q9Q66PXjS75Q 

Questions 

For questions or support completing this survey please contact Katie Gasiorowski, 
Quality Management Project Management - GasiorowskiK@CVSHealth.com 

For additional information regarding Oral Health in Children, visit: 

https://www.aetnabetterhealth.com/newjersey/providers/dental-services.html 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey and for your continued support in 
serving our members, your patients. 
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